DIBLIC ART

POMPANQO BEACH

October 21, 2024
Dear City Commission,

At the meeting of the Public Art Committee held on October 21, 2024, the Committee
recommended approval of the proposed mural presented by Archie-One for their project located at 200
North Federal Highway in Pompano. The mural by artist Claudio Picasso will be a sensational addition to
the City’s collection of Public/Private Art, and is a perfect design for the location with large walls as
presented. We are grateful for projects like this one that help make our city exceptional.

The Committee unanimously approved the Archie-One recommendation of the Claudio Picasso
mural at 200 North Federal Highway.

Sincerely,

pR L D
Tobi Aycock
Chair

Public Art Committee

CC: Greg Harrison, City Manager



